
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Here we are folks our October Newsletter (only just! 
 
What a roller coaster month it has been for us "ladies of a certain age" and our lovely 
therapists. 
 
We recently attended the Swale Business Awards Gala Evening. at The Barnyard, Gore 
Farm in Upchurch. As most of you know we were a finalist for a Contribution to the 
Community Award. Swale Business Awards gave us a lovely write up. Unfortunately, we 
didn't win this year but we had an amazing evening. We are of course going to try again next 
year. I will mention that we have never reached the stage of "finalist" before, so that certainly 
is a step in the right direction. 
 
We also attended an event organised by the KM Charity Team and we received a Gold 
Charity Mark award in recognition for the work carried out by The Trust in 2015 - Another 
first. 
 
Although it seems a long while ago - We held our annual High Tea, the theme this year 
commemorating Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II becoming the longest reigning British 
Monarch. The weather was very kind to us, the event was well supported and we raised 
£220.00. So thank you to all who attended. 
 
The "We have a Dream" showcase was held in Essex, organised by the amazing Ben K. 
Wallis. Again this was very well supported. Ben and his team worked incredibly hard at 
putting all this together, and Dawn who attended the event has reported that it was an 
incredible evening of excellent entertainment. We haven't received the final figure for the 
amount raised as yet but I will let you know in my next newsletter. A huge thank you to Ben K 
Wallis and his team for hosting this event for the Trust. 
 
Our therapists have been "out and about" over the past few months, attending information 
days, giving taster treatments and of course promoting the Trust. These events are very 
popular and essential to The Trust in spreading the word. If you would like us to come along 
and give a presentation please do contact us. 
 
The Trust really is going from strength to strength but we can't sit on our laurels. We have 
attended a lot of networking events over the past few months to promote the Trust, Rita, of 
course is trying to find more money so Harmony can help more people across Kent with life-
altering illnesses and to help the "forgotten heroes", the carers who work tirelessly to help 
and support their loved ones. 
 
Whilst we are so grateful to everyone who supports us by holding various events, we really 
do need to look to raising "bigger amounts of money". We receive one referral per day, there 
are 365 days in a year - You can do the sums yourself - Rita is looking to try and raise 
£40,000 in this financial year. The more events we do, the more referrals we receive. We 
certainly do not want to be in the position that we were a few years ago - where money was 
extremely tight and we needed to put referrals on hold until we received more money. Some 
of the client-patients we receive referrals from are extremely ill so "time is of the essence" in 
some cases. We try to give a referral to our therapist within 24 hours of receiving it. 
 
If you are able to help in any way, know of anywhere Rita can apply for funding do please get 
in touch - Rita would love to hear from you. 
 
I think that's all I have to say for this month - Will soon be time to write Novembers 
newsletter! 
 

 

 



 

  


